
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

ERRATUM 
 

Greater Letaba Municipality hereby gives information to all 
prospective bidders to take note of changes on the following as 
published on the website: 
 
The closing date of all written formal quotations closing at 12H00 on 
the 24th December 2014 has been postponed to the 9th of 
January 2015 at 12H00. 
 
All enquiries to be directed to Mr. Thoka B.J @ 015 309 9246/7/8, 
ext. 2086. 
 
 
 
___________________ 
 
MASHABA T.G      DATE: _________________ 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 


